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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been a pleasure having your children in the Midlothian Education Childcare Hubs 
over the last 11 weeks, and I would like to thank everyone for making this a positive 
experience during a very challenging period of time. 
 
I am now writing to let you know arrangements for childcare provision in Midlothian until 
the end of this summer term, 26 June 2020. 
 
Your child currently has a space in one of our Education Childcare Hubs, and your 
entitlement to this will continue until Friday 26 June 2020. From Monday, 29 June, our 
proposed Summer Activity Hubs will be in operation until Friday 07 August 2020 and 
places will be prioritised based on the phasing plan and those registered at a Midlothian 
school. I will confirm details of this as soon as possible, in the meantime you will find 
answers to frequently asked questions on this matter on the Parent Club site - 
https://www.parentclub.scot/ . 
 
I wish you and your family an enjoyable summer break when it comes and will provide a 
further update on the summer provision as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Fiona Robertson 
Executive Director Children, Young People & Partnerships 
cathy.lailvaux@midlothian.gov.uk 
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